
Goa University  has  adopted  e-tendering  system from the  financial  year
2018-19 onwards.  The interested suppliers/parties are requested to visit
http://www.tenderwizard.com/goa to  enable  them  to  participate  in  the
tender/bidding process.

Here are the help screens once you reach to the website:
Use Register Me to register yourself (one time).
Then click on Hot Tenders link. 

Use ‘Buyer’ drop down (click on select) to select Goa University. This 
would list current tender documents. 

Wish you a happy bidding.

http://www.tenderwizard.com/goa

